
  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Our value this term is KINDNESS 

Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  
                                      just as Christ forgives you.                     -  Ephesians 4:32 

 

 

St. George’s CEP Newsletter 

Issue 2: September 18th 2020  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website 

 

   ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
 

HAPPY 50th BIRTHDAY ST. GEORGE’S PRIMARY SCHOOL! 
 

On Tuesday this week our school celebrated being on 
this site for 50 years! 

 
The children enjoyed a lovely afternoon of fun - all 
choosing their own ways they wanted to celebrate.
      
     I really enjoyed walking in  

the steps of others as I     
walked around the school 
listening to the sound of 
celebrating. 
 
 

I particularly enjoyed seeing Oak Class who had 
decorated their really big 50 balloon! 
 
Of course there were a couple of other children in 
school who also celebrated their birthdays on the 
same day and were lucky enough to get a special 
slice of the AMAZING cake that Kirsty, our school’s 
cook, had organised! 

 

 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/
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Oak Class’s First Full Week In School! 

 
I can’t quite believe it but Oak Class today finished their 
first full week in school! It feels like they’ve always been 

at St. George’s as they are so happy, confident and to 
finish off the week they cleared their dinner plates! 

Kirsty, our Kitchen manager, was very happy with their 
excellent eating and the children were equally as happy 

as you can see from the smiles all round! 

Reminders! 
From Monday we are heading into some old familiarity with PE, music and forest 
schools back in our school week. There are obviously some tweaks to ensure these are 
all taught safely and following latest government guidelines but it is a welcome return. 
 
Just to remind you – children need to wear their PE kits (house coloured t-shirt and 
navy shorts with plain tracksuit on top if chilly) and trainers into school on their 
allocated day. We kick this off with Cedar Class on Monday, Maple Tuesdays, Hazel 
Wednesdays , Beech Thursdays and Willow  Fridays! Sycamore Class are branching out 
and starting their forest school session from next Friday! 
 
Home learning starts as well. Our website will be the vital link for sharing information 
with you via your child’s class pages. Watch out for more information from your child’s 
class teachers. 

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent 
Keep up to date with newsletters 

 
Speak to us – we are happy to help in any way we can! 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Thank you everyone for 
making sure that you 
communicate ALL absence, 
concerns and questions 
through our school office. 
This means we can help 
support you with the best 
information available to us.  
 
Despite us moving into cold 
and flu season it is good to 

see so many children in 
school and learning. Since 

the first day of opening our 
whole school attendance is 

95.5%. 
 
This is down to us all having 

open and honest 
communication so let’s keep 
doing this as this means we 

are all looking after each 
other in our school 

community! 
 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/

